CONSERVATION COMMISSION
34 Broadway
ROCKPORT, MASSACHUSETTS 01966

January 19, 2022

To: Christine Downing

From: Rockport Conservation Commission

On January 13,2022 the Rockport Conservation Commission voted unanimously in favor of the
“Rockport Municipal Government Resolution For Net Zero Energy by 2040 framework

produced by the Cape Ann Climate Coalition.

Commissioners had been provided with the proposed framework and some background
information before voting.

It is the opinion of the Commission that the town should join with others on Cape Ann to move

toward the goals outlined in the framework. Towns including Ipswich, Essex, Manchester and
others have already adopted Net Zero plans.

Sincerely,

Rockport Conservation Commission



